OSLC’S INTERNATIONAL MISSION PARTNERS

It's that time of year when many of us wrap up the year by giving generously to some of our most
treasured non-profit organizations doing amazing work for people who are far away in distance but
close to our hearts. For many years, Our Savior’s has partnered with three amazing organizations —
Rancho Santa Marta, New Life Band, and MayaCREW.

F Rancho Santa Marta (https://www.ranchosantamarta.org/)
« provides a safe home and school for at-risk youth at their beautiful

450-acre ranch located in Northern Baja Mexico, about 150 miles
, south of San Diego. Our Savior’s has partnered with RSM for
decades sending youth, seniors, and family groups down to carry
out various work assignments. RSM has a number of new
buildings and even has modernized their classrooms with

s : much-needed air conditioning. The newest RSM "staff" are 3
horses who work W|th special-needs children. They constantly need funds for the ranch upkeep and
various building projects.

New Life Band (https://newlifeband.org/) is part of an
inter-denominational ministry that transforms the lives of youth and
students in Tanzania. Our Savior’s has partnered with the New Life Band
for many years, having dazzled our audiences with their amazing music.
The New Life School is in the process of transitioning from a secondary
to a vocational school. They are currently working with the Tanzanian
government for needed permits. Your donation this year will go toward
purchasing much-needed computers and tables for the classrooms.

MayaCREW (http://www.mayacrew.org/wp/) supports children’s education, leadership programs, and
e well-being services in the Municipality of

Chichicastenango, in the Highlands of Guatemala.
Founded by Our Savior’s, MayaCREW is celebrating
their 20" year of operation. MayaCREW leadership
§ | works closely with a Guatemala-based non-profit

! (ACEBAR) to provide scholarships for young people
(mostly girls) to help their families cover the expenses of
primary and secondary public schooling in the
municipality, setting up many to ultimately receive their
high school diplomas. Just last month, we celebrated with 28 students who completed their high
school graduation. Your donations are used to support the scholarship program and the salaries of
the ACEBAR staff.

We hope you will prayerfully consider making a year-end tax-deductible donation to any or all of these
great organizations by either giving directly to the organization (through the above web links) or
through OSLC (please indicate on your check which organization(s) you are donating to). For more
information, please contact OSLC Treasurer Greg Wikler (gregwikler@agmail.com).
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